
WB MINUTES September 26, 2016

Secretary's minutes, September 26, 2016
Wilde Bunch Board Meeting

Jean M.
Jenny M.
Pablo C.
Dave M.
Matt T.

Call to order: 6:05pm

AGENDA

August MINUTES approved as corrected; spelling KUNM & Georgian; Wally is Chair of the next 
Chase the Chile dance.
Motion by Jenny M. & Pablo C.

Treasurer's Report: N/A

Fly-In scheduling update & discussion: 

Decision made for Jean & Wally (others in attendance regretfully declined) to conference call 
with Denver tomorrow, Tuesday, 9/27, 5:30pm, for discussion requested by Denver regarding 
CTC hosting going forward. Board to retain final approval of any proposed changes to date, 
refer to the MINUTES, August 29, 2016.

Parking lot paving and striping:
The ASDC, Albuquerque Square Dance Center, has contracted for paving and paint striping 
repair work, effectively requiring street parking 10/24 through 11/1, as access to the parking lot 
will be impossible while work proceeds and any new asphaltic concrete cures. Closure of the 
parking lot is also tentatively scheduled, subject to weather conditions, 11/7 & 11/8, for 
application of sealant and paint striping. Footpaths to the building will be posted as work 
develops.

Other business:
Proposal for considering future holiday gifting donation for LGBTQ* refugees (Middle Eastern). 
DM researching specific organizations in need.

Jenny M. Volunteering to Chair/organize Halloween celebration on Monday of Halloween.

Pablo C. checking with our club callers for specific start dates of next class, early January, 2017.

Next Meeting 10/17.

Adjourned 7:05pm
Compiled by Matt Thomson, Secretary




